Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Hotels and Restaurants
The Bureau of Elevator Safety hereby gives notice that it Issued an Order Granting Variance Request on December 4, 2006 in response to a petition filed on September 5, 2006 and advertised in the F.A.W., Vol. 32, No. 39, by Paul Shea of Alimak-Hek Elevator Company, regarding JEA Limestone Prep Building. The petition sought a waiver from Rule 5.7.12.2, A.S.M.E. A17.1, 2000 Edition as adopted by the 2004 Florida Building Code and requested to install a Special Purpose Personnel Elevator with a capacity of 1320 lbs and a floor area of 13.09 sq.ft. The petition was granted because the petitioner documented the additional capacity and area was still within the design range of the equipment and will be used in a very limited manner.

A copy of the Order can be obtained from: Agency Clerk, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2202.
